Addendum #1 SDOC 09-P-033 C]

BID # SDOC-09-P-033-CJ

October 29, 2008

ADDENDUM NO.: 1
(To be attached and become a part of the RFP)

WATER TREATMENT FOR COOLING TOWERS & CLOSED LOOP SYSTEMS

To be opened, November 13, 2008 at 2:00 P.M., in the School District of Osceola County,
Purchasing Office, 817 Bill Beck Boulevard, Kissimmee, Florida 34744.

Questions asked at the Pre-Bid Conference are addressed below.

Question:

Does the District have an estimated Load or water consumption for each site?
Answer:

The District estimates between 80,000 -120,000 gallons per month per tower.

Question:

How many sites are on an Energy Management System, and the sites that are on an
Energy Management System what times are they set to shut off and power back up?
Answer:

All of the District sites are on an Energy Management System, they are scheduled to turn
on at 6:00 AM and shut down at 8:00 PM, and generally off all weekend.

Question:

Page 6, Section C, first paragraph, where it says that a faxed summary of service within
five (5) working days, can they submit this report via email.

Answer:

Yes, the awarded vendor will be given an email address that the reports can be sent to.

Question:

Is there a mechanical room log sheet that the vendor is required to sign at each site visit?
Answer:

No, there is not a mechanical room log sheet however the awarded vendor is required to
sign in at the Administrative office of each site.
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Question:

It was requested that we do a site visit to at least one school in each of the 4 Water
Districts.

Answer:

Even though we have schools that reside in 4 different Water Districts we only have
schools with towers in 3 of the Water Districts. The three Water Districts are: Celebration,
Toho Water Authority and OUC — St. Cloud. We have scheduled a site visit for Monday,
November 3, 2008 at 9:00 AM beginning at Neptune Middle School @ 2727 Neptune Road,
Kissimmee (OUC Water District). We will meet in front of the school administrative office.
When we are done at Neptune Middle School we will proceed on Kissimmee Middle School
@ 2410 Dyer Boulevard Kissimmee (Toho Water District) then on to Celebration K-8 @
510 Campus Street, Celebration (Celebration Water District). You will be able get your
water samples at each of these sites.

No unescorted site visits will be permitted.

Acknowledgement of Addendum by Vendor:

This addendum shall be completed by Vendor and returned with the RFP Package. If the
RFP package has already been submitted, this addendum must be submitted to the above
address in a sealed envelope, which is marked on the outside Addendum to RFP, RFP title
and number.

This is to acknowledge receipt of this addendum, which will become part of the RFP
document.

AUTHORIZED NAME (TYPED) TITLE

AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE COMPANY NAME
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